
FOI 180_2024 Response 

Request 

Dear Press Team, 
 

I hope you are well.  
 

We are doing a story on the MCUG or VCUG procedure on children.  
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am wondering whether you would be able to provide the 
most up to the date data on the frequency of this procedure on young children in your region and 
under what circumstance are these procedures carried out? 

 

Would you be able to assist me in getÝng this information? 

 

Response  

Please note that Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust explicitly provide mental 
health services and do not provide physical healthcare like an Acute Trust. 

Your request for information is therefore not applicable to the Trust. 

 

 


